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March 6, 2017
Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners
315 Court Street

Clearwater 33756
(727) 464-3377

Dear Commissioners:

The Pinellas Community Foundation Board of Governors nominating committee has reviewed
the reappointment of Virginia Rowell as a member of the board.

Due to Ms. Rowell's community service, knowledge and dedication we are hopeful that the
Pinellas County Commission will reappoint her to our board of governors for another term. We
have been delighted with her service.

We understand that she has submitted all the necessary paperwork on your end to receive this
appointment.

We look forward to hearing from you soon regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Duggan Cooley

Executive Director
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